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Sunday 9:00 AM Celebration of the Eucharist Saturday 7:00 PM 

Pastor Father Gyanprakash Topno 
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Secretary Alma Miller     Email: olv@videotron.ca 

Office 

Hours 
Mon. & Thurs. 1:00. - 4:00 p.m.;  Tues. & Wed. 9:00 – 11:00 a.m. 

Telephone (819) 986-3763                     Fax:   (819) 961-3159 

Web site 
www.stmalachyolv.com 

 

               FOOD FOR THE WEEK   

Reading I 
 
Responsorial 
Psalm 
 
Reading II 
 
Gospel 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Acts 2.1-11 
 
Lord, send forth your Spirit, and renew the face of the earth. 
 
 
1 Corinthians 12.3b-7, 12-13 
 
 
John 20.19-23 
     Unity is not easy.  It is not just similarity.  Unity doesn’t mean we all 
pretend all is well.  It’s living with, accepting, even enjoying differences. 
     Some differences are too much for friendship or family, but we can still 
value the other.  As unity demands tolerance, at times it will demand 
forgiveness and a desire for healing and freedom.  At other times, if we are 
to get along, side by side, it means reconciliation and a new relationship. 
     Pray for someone you are at odds with – believe that he or she has the 
Spirit of God like you it helps.  This is some of the Spirit of Pentecost. 

 
MASSES 

 
Wednesday 

 
June 15 

 
11:00 a.m. 

 

    NO MASS 

Saturday June 18 7:00 p.m. Donald Arthurs by Kathy, Jennifer, Jessica & Angela 
 
Veronica Belter by Greg Lavell   

Sunday  June 19 9:00 a.m.  Larry Miller by Orville, Gary, and Darlene & Jean-Marc 
 
Earl Cameron by Suzanne & Family 
 
Gerald Limmer (5

th
 anniversary) by the Family 

 

 
OUR LADY OF KNOCK SHRINE 57TH PILGRIMAGE  
The 57th Pilgrimage to our Lady of Knock Shrine will be held Sunday, August 14, 2011. 
Presider and Homilist Rev. Father Manus P. Bradley St. Ignatius Loyola Parish, Montreal.  
For any further information please contact Jean Dunnigan at 819 986-8763 or Ellen Butler 
at 819 986-3860 

 
WORLD ELDER ABUSE AWARENESS DAY - June 15, 2011 
In order to provide awareness on elder abuse, the Papineau Health 
and Social Services Network (PHSSN) has invited a guest speaker 

 



from the Ottawa Council on Aging to make a presentation to the 
Anglophone population.  This will be held at the CLSC on MarLaren 
Street in Buckingham on Wednesday, June 15th at 1:30 p.m.  Please 
see the poster at the entrance to the church.  Everyone is welcome. 
 
GREAT COMMUNITY SUPPORT  
Parish events held these past few months have proven to be very rewarding from both a 
community and financial perspective. The profit from the recent Spring Supper amounts 
to $4,073. This result, combined with the profits from the Gospel Matters Concert of $860 
and $1,640 from the Valentine’s dance, has resulted in raising a total of $6,573 in support 
of parish activities. These events, while being profitable, also contributed to bringing a 
large number of community members together to enjoy fellowship, great music, a good 
square dance and excellent cuisine. The support for these wide range of activities once 
again illustrates what great community support we are blessed with. To all those 
individuals who have contributed to making these events such a success, a heartfelt. 
Thank You. 
 
OLV WARDENS meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, June 15th at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Rectory 
HEALTH COOP NEWS 
Last autumn, a group of concerned citizens from the Buckingham sector reacted to the 
problems facing residents with regards to the access to basic health care services.  
Doctors departed, a clinic closed and there was awareness that other doctors would be 
taking their retirement thus leading to a realization that an even greater lack of health 
services in our area was a strong possibility. These concerned citizens formed a 
provisional committee who set a goal of proposing an alternative to the population. 
 
Strong support was given by the community; 90% of the 1,100 citizens who responded to 
the survey carried out by the committee declared they would become a member if a 
health cooperative was created. With this support, the provisional committee mandated 
the Coopérative de développement régionale Outaouais-Laurentides (CDR-OL) to 
undertake a feasibility study that would analyze various scenarios for creating a health 
cooperative that would serve the area of the Basse-Lièvre. 
 
The provisional committee invites the population to an information meeting that will be 
held on June 22nd 2011 at 7:00 pm in the Desjardins Hall of the Carrefour culturel 
l’Estacade located in the Hormidas-Gamelin High School located at 580 MacLaren 
East in the Buckingham sector of Gatineau.  During this meeting, the provisional 
committee will present an overview of the situation facing the basic health care services 
in our area, the recommended scenario from the feasibility study to create a health 
cooperative and the subsequent steps for this community project. This meeting will set 
the path to enable the population to take charge and define the basic health care services 
on the territory of the Basse-Lièvre.  All citizens are invited to participate. 
 
COMMEMORATIVE TREES  
The St-Grégoire de Nazianze Cemetery is launching a commemorative tree planting 
campaign. This is how it will work. Families or individuals interested in purchasing a tree 
can do so for $75. The $75 includes a tree accompanied by a plaque for which the family 
can remember loved ones or a loved one. Officials will do everything possible to locate 
the tree as close to the family plot as possible. In some instances, it may not be possible 
to locate a tree close to a monument, so the cemetery officials would be open to 
negotiate a suitable location. For further information, interested parties can contact 
Christiane Lefebvre at 819-986-8585. Christiane is bilingual and her office hours are from 
noon to 4:30 p.m. The tree being offered for sale is a red maple. 
 
DID YOU KNOW 
OLV has become a hub of community activity. The church basement is the home of several self-
help organizations. On Sunday night, Narcotics Anonymous (NA) meet, while on Monday, it’s 
Alcoholics Anonymous (AA), on Tuesday - Overeaters Anonymous (OA).  On Wednesday nights 
from September to May, La Chanterelle practice in the basement, while on Thursday nights, the 
Heart and Soul Gospel Choir practice in the church. On Saturday mornings, the youthful Irish 
Dancers practice in the basement.   OLV is proud to be able to support and encourage these very 
dissimilar groups which, in their own ways, contribute to the health of our community. 
 

 
CEREAL BAR DRIVE 
We would like to thank all who have generously donated towards the Cereal Bar Drive.  Please note that we will not be collecting 
cereal bars for the month of June.  This activity will resume in September.  The Buckingham Elementary School appreciated 
your continued support.  
 
OLV IS STILL SEARCHING FOR MASS SERVERS  
In reply to our request, we are pleased to mention that Michelle Girard has volunteered to be a mass server.  However, if there 
is any other person interested, please contact Monique Simpson at 819 986-3166 or call the Church Office.  
 
 



UPCOMING EVENTS 

  
HISTORICAL SOCIETY COMMUNITY GARAGE SALE 
A community garage sale sponsored by the Historical Society at Our Lady of Light Church is scheduled for July 9 from 9:00 a.m. 
to 3:00 p.m.   More information to follow. 
 
OLV GARAGE SALE 
When doing your Spring Cleaning remember there will be a garage sale on September 17

th
 at OLV.  Donations would be 

appreciated.  Call Monique at 819 986-3166 for more information or for item pick up. 
 

MILK BAG PROJECT FOR HAITI- 

I am asking people to save milk bags (the outer printed bag) . These bags are cut into strips and put together to make sleeping 
mats for the people of Haiti, they are used as packing material to ship products and therefore there is no cost to ship the mats to 
Haiti.  Insects and poisonous spiders do not like the plastic and will not hide in the mat.  It takes 300 to 500 bags to make one 
mat. If you are interested in helping out please leave the bags at the entrance of the Church for pick up.  
 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS OLV ST. MALACHY 

 
May 29, 2011 (Sunday) 

 
$ 555.50 

 
$ 342.00 

 
June 5, 2011 (Sunday)  

 
$ 604.00 

 
$ 234.00 

 
June 5, 2011 (Support) 

 
$ 365.00 

 
$158.00 

 
 

ARE YOU NEW TO OUR PARISH?  

Welcome to all who want to make their faith home here! You may have come from other places. You may have been “away for a 
while”. Be assured that we love to have you among us. We would appreciate it very much if you identified yourself at Mass. It 
would also help if you would take the time to fill out a registration form. The next time you are with us, you may leave it in the 
collection basket or give it to one of the ushers or to the priest.  Welcome. 


